
          NEXT MEETING  
     TAKI’S RESTURANT 
            609 Pearl St. 
          Darlington, SC    
               Mar 13,  2017 
6:30 PM for eating/fellowship 
  7:00 PM  for Club Meeting 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
 
Abby Osorio        03/02 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
Phil and Diane Murphy 
Nick and Abby Osorio 
 
      
 
    2015 CLUB  OFFICERS     
Pres.,      Sammy Lee        992-6082   
V. Pres.   Al Robinson      496-7207 
Secretary, Rena Mears     250-1152   
Treasurer, Susan Pace     230-0212  

    

NEW CLUB WEBSITE:   
swampfox.aaca.com 

 
EMAIL:swampfoxcarclub@aol.com 

        MARCH 8, 2017 
  SAMMY SPEAKS: 
             I bet you all are excited about the better weather 
and the chance to get that favorite old car out and get it 
ready for a car show  or just the opportunity to show it off 
riding around town.  Let’s enjoy the cars and the fellowship it 
brings! 
             On a more serious note we need to offer our 
condolonces to Tom and Tim Spence on the recent loss of 
their mother, and to Celese Spence on the loss of her 
mother soon after.  Also we send our condolonces to the 
Cruickshank family on the loss last week of Mrs. Shirley 
(George) Cruickshank.Keep all of these in your prayers as 
they recover from their loss. 
             Special thanks to Curt Smith who shared at our  last 
meeting some valuable information about the AACA and it’s 
judging at national meets.  He has some excellent personal 
experience, along with Al Robinson, while showing his 
Corvette race ar and bringing home some awards.  He gave 
out copies of in info giving the classes, judging info and 
awards available.  Copies should still be available if you 
missed this.   
             Check out the information on page 2 about the 
CARavan that is planned for May 27.  We want to show our 
suport for the Sumter Cruisers  who support our show so 
well.  We need to domore events like this. 
             RUN TO THE SUN, our areas largest car show is 
coming up this weekend in Myrtle Beach.  I plan to attend 
and pass out some flyers for our shows.  Maybe I will see 
you there!   
             Last month had a great turnout for the monthly 
meeting!  Lets do that again Mar. 13 for our next meeting.  
See you at Taki’s! 

.                                  Sammy Lee 

 Swamp Fox Region 
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          CELEBRATING OUR 36th YEAR AS  AN ACTIVE CLUB 


